<Insert Date>
Dear <name, position>  
I am writing you on behalf of <name of advocacy organization> to thank you for <country name>‘s commitment to health.  The increased allocations for health including <note what the commitment was such as: funding for overall health toward goals and commitments related to SDGs and UHC targets, and budgeting and funding allocations for health programs specifically targeted to epidemic control or programs run by, for and in high-need communities>. 
With <country name> increased commitment to health spending, it will support and leverage investments via the Global Fund here.  The Global Fund has a history of doing extraordinary work: few investments have had the impact that the Global Fund has in saving lives, preventing infections and creating strong and resilient health systems: but country ownership and co-investment have been important pillars of the partnership since the creation of the Global Fund.
To celebrate <country name>’s commitments, we hope that you will attend the Replenishment Conference in Lyon, France on 10 October 2019 and highlight <country name>’s/our leadership in health.  
In order to get back on track to achieve the sustainable development goals (SDG) target to end AIDS, TB and malaria by 2030, advocates around the world are calling on donors to increase their overall contributions to the Global Fund by at least 20%. We hope that <you country name> would be willing to send a formal request to <name of target country> and remind them of the importance of investing in the Global Fund and stress that their commitment to health is a critical piece of the global SDGs.  
Please, if you have not already, share your support for the Global Fund by filling out the Get Back on Track, Step Up the Fight campaign pledge and share why the Global Fund is important to you.   
Again, we want to thank you very much for your commitment to health and the Global Fund to Fight Aids TB and Malaria.   <your country>’s leadership is appreciated, and we hope to see you in Lyon, France on 10 October 2019.
Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]<your name & contact information>

<consider copying your letter to your Head of State to other key individuals in government such as; Ministers for Development, Foreign Affairs, Finance or Health.  You could also include key elected official champions and your country’s rep at the Global Fund Board >

